DePaul University College of Law
Student Public Service Summer Scholarship Application 2021
Last Name _____________________________ First Name ______________________ MI _____

Expected Date of Graduation (Month/Year) ___________ Student ID#_______________________
Phone ________________________ Email Address ________________________________
· Funding is only available for unpaid internships at non-profit organizations and government agencies as required by the Fair Labor Standards Act.  Judicial clerkships and work at for-profit entities will not be considered.  
· You must include all of the following:

· (1) a cover letter addressed to the scholarship committee. The cover letter should indicate if you have already secured a position as well as any other funding you have secured.  It should also state: (a) your public service background, (b) goals for your summer internship, (c) community service and pro bono experience during law school, and (d) long-range goals as an attorney. If you have not secured employment, note where you have applied and the status of your application.  
· (2) a list of volunteer assistance or participation in events sponsored by the Center for Public Interest Law, Public Interest Law Association and/or the Pro Bono and Community Service Initiative.  For the PILA crowd funding volunteer work, please estimate the amount of time spent; 
· (3) a current résumé; and  
· (4) a copy of your law school transcript which includes the courses in which you are currently enrolled (an unofficial transcript from Campus Connection is fine).
· Updates on your status regarding other funding sources and secured employment must be emailed to Shaye Loughlin, Center for Public Interest Law Executive Director (sloughli@depaul.edu) throughout the application and funding period and will be shared with the scholarship committee. Students may not exceed $6000 of combined funding.  

· Your application will be reviewed by faculty, staff and outside funders.  Be sure to proofread your application. Professional applications will be given priority and incomplete applications will not be considered. 
· Decisions will be made on a rolling basis.  
Applications are due to Shaye Loughlin, Center for Public Interest Law Executive Director, (sloughli@depaul.edu) on Monday, March 1, 2021. Please scan your entire application and attach it to the email as a single pdf document. Scanners are available in Law Career Services and the Law Library. If you contact access a scanner, please contact Shaye Loughlin.  
Please note: You will receive an email confirming receipt of your application by 3/3/2021. If you do not receive a confirmation email, contact Shaye Loughlin.
